
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues paid) 
are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be January 16, 2020 7PM 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 

2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to these Knights that were 
born in December!  Mark Voboril; Al McCauley, JR 

Vela, Angelo Regina, Joe Shaffer, David Hicks, Vade 
Keithley, Louis Tholen, Mike Skidmore, Kirk Shira, and 
Don Crompton. 

Our Knights of Columbus Council has received 

a two owner 1994 Ford, F150 with a 5.8 liter 

gas engine and only 74,000 miles, a 4x4 with 

turn in hubs, TOYO tires with decent tread, 

AC, running boards, original interior in good 

condition and a 8’ bed (lined) with a 2” hitch 

as a donation for a fund raiser for the Council.  

We will be selling 200 raffle tickets at $20.00 

each for a chance to win this truck.  Please 

contact Troy Stewart @541-519-4696 or Hal 

Huntington @541-523-2114 if you are 

interested or you know someone who is.  

GREAT LATE CHRISTMAS GIFT !!!!

 

 

No Religious Education Classes  December 
29th. Classes will resume January 5, 2020. 
Have a very MERRY CHRISTMAS ! 
  

December Duties 

Albs: Sue Hutton 

Fonts: Mary Ellen Daugherty 

Coffee Hour: tba 

 

Don & Cheryl Tholen has been decorating their 

home for several years during the Christmas 

Season and also gathering food for our foodbank.  

If you haven’t seen this wonderful display, take a 

drive by 915 D Street.  It’s worth your time. 

Announcement: 

The Diocese of Baker announces that Bishop Cary has removed 
Father Papa Rao Pasala from his assignment as Pastor of St. Patrick 
Church in Heppner and St. William Church in Ione, effective Dec. 
6th.  The diocese received information about a substantiated claim 
of Abuse of a minor occurring in 2001 in the Archdiocese of 
Oklahoma City, OK..  Fr. Pasala has been sent back to India to face 
disciplinary actions from his bishop.  For further information, please 
go the Diocesan website. 

 

Join us for Caroling on Christmas Eve before 

Mass from 4-4:30 PM, sung by the Folk 

Group. It’s a beautiful tradition and enjoyed 

by all. 


